
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 
I have noticed very often that when individuals begin 
to seek the Lord for the baptism of the Holy Spirit, 
they also begin to right wrongs of the past.  They get 
busy writing letters, going to others, asking 
forgiveness, making things right and correcting such 
things that before would have passed unnoticed.  And 
when all has been taken away, the Holy Spirit makes 
His blessed entry into their lives in an Acts 2:4 fashion.  
The heart must be made clean.  When all conscious sin 
has been dealt with, the Lord sees that we desire 
cleanliness and are wholly given up to Him, then He 
immerses us in the Holy Spirit.  He puts His anointing 
upon the heart that is clean and honest.  The Holy 
Spirit will not take up His residence in a heart that is 
not clean!  A spiritual experience in God always begins 
with a cleansing of the heart.  This is always the 
starting part for any blessing God has promised to 
give.  Thank God for the blood of Jesus, which, if we 
confess our need before Him, can cleanse us 
completely.  Unforgiveness, bitterness, rebellion, lust, 
uncleanness, adultery, lying, stealing, deception, 
anger, hatred, wrong attitudes, etc. are the very things 
that hinder the Lord from taking complete control of 
our hearts.  If anything is impure in a life, it always has 
its residence in the heart.  Would you ask the Lord to 
cleanse your heart today?  Having our heart cleansed 
from sin by the blood of Jesus and surrendering our 
lives completely to Him paves the way for a sure and 
certain baptism of His Holy Spirit! 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 

Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott  
will be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for 
children under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids 
Centre is unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are 
asked to stay with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to 
mothers with babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us 
for coffee on the patio after the service today…a great 
chance to meet a new friend.  

 

This week… 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
Monday evenings at 7 pm.  For info call Elaine Englar at 604-986-

4288 or Margot Fraser at 778-980-4452 

Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery - If you are a part of 
the Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray 
each week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed 
prayer card. The group also appreciates hearing about your 
answers to prayer!  
 
SOULTREK  FOR YOUTH – 7 pm on Tuesday evenings.  Contact 
Tim Shaw at 604-980-0307 or tim@valleychurch.ca for details. 
 
Ladies Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am.   
Childcare is provided. For the next few weeks we will be reading 
through the prison epistles.  For info, contact Kristina at 
kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com 
 
Young Adults Group – Thursdays at 7:30 pm at the church. 
For info, give Simon & Oyuki Bodlack a call at 778-689-4636 or 
contact them at  simonbodlack@gmail.com  
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge 
& Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 
 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
If you would like to get updates and information about 
upcoming events, please let us know if you have changed your 
email address so we are able to contact you. 
 
Men’s Breakfast – Saturday, June 20th at 9:30 pm – See insert. 
 
THAILAND TREK - Plan ahead for VBS – 
Dates this summer are July 13th – 17th .  You 
can now register online at 
www.valleychurch.ca  
 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue Shore 
parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 HOUR spots 
-  If you do, you may be towed. 

 
Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special moments 
with us by emailing us your favorite family photos to use in the 
bulletin.   
 
VOICES TOGETHER 2015 – Plan to join hundreds of Christians at 
the Coliseum on Canada Day as we raise our voices together to lift 
high the Name of Jesus.  Tickets can be purchased for $10 at the info 
desk. Francis Chan will be the guest speaker. 
 
Online donations at Valley Church are 
now possible – You can give your offering 
online through PayPal.  Go to the bottom of 
our web page at www.valleychurch.ca and 
click on the PayPal button. 
 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left… Chris, Mary & Aiden 
Koop with Ryan, LeeAnna, Rohan & Kaeus Cordes enjoying a vacation 
together in Portegal; Sophia MacInnes excelling at something she 
loves; Betty Potter with her daughter, Marie and granddaughters, 
Ashley & Hailey…a room full of beautiful smiles; Congratulations to 
Ben & Claudia Perrin on the birth of their new son, Forester Masset 
Walden Perrin on May 22nd – a little brother for Rivers and Avia. 
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